

M.R.S. Semester - 2 (CBCS) Examination
MARCH/APRIL - 2024 (SYLLABUS YEAR-2018)
ENGLISH(ELECTIVE-6)

Time: 2:30 Hours

Marks: 70

Instructions:

1. All questions are compulsory.
2. Figures to the right indicate marks.

- Que.1(A) Answer the following questions in one line each. (08)
- 1) Why did Bassanio ask Antonio to give him money?
 - 2) Who was Shylock?
 - 3) How many boxes did Portia's father prepare?
 - 4) Why was Portia unhappy?
 - 5) Whom did Gratiano wish to marry?
 - 6) What gift did the lawyer ask to Bassanio?
 - 7) Why was Bassanio not willing to give the ring to the lawyer?
 - 8) Who was found to be the lawyer and the clerk? Who were the lawyer and the clerk?
- Que.1(B) Answer the following questions briefly. (Any Two) (06)
- 1) Why did Shylock wanted to take revenge upon Antonio?
 - 2) What payment did Shylock demand if Antonio could not pay back the money?
 - 3) What did Antonio say to Bassanio when he was not willing to take the loan?
 - 4) Why was Portia disappointed?
- Que.2(A) Explain the following with reference to Context. (Any One) (07)
- 1) "I cannot choose the man I wish to marry, or refuse those I dislike."
 - 2) "My daughter! My money! My Jewels! Justice, Justice! "
- Que.2(B) Write a Short Note on. (Any One) (07)
- 1) Character Sketch of Bassanio.
 - 2) The court scene in Merchant of Venice.
- Que.3(A) Identify the parts of speech of the underlined words in each of the following sentences. (07)
- 1) The boy sings.
 - 2) Glass is brittle.
 - 3) The boys ran forward.
 - 4) He was born in 1962.
 - 5) Hurrah! we have won the match.
 - 6) A quarrel arose between two sisters.
 - 7) The cow is a domestic animal.
- Que.3(B) Insert articles in the following sentences. (07)
- 1) Dr. Raj isuniversity professor.
 - 2) He did not speak.....word.
 - 3)moon shines brightly at night.
 - 4)lady you saw at the theater is my wife.
 - 5) I went to school.school is very big.
 - 6)Ganga is a sacred river.
 - 7)Bible is the holy book of Christmas.
- Que.4(A) Fill in the blanks in the following sentences with correct forms of the verb given in the bracket. (07)
- 1) Shyamli.....the bus often. (miss)
 - 2) Father.....a book last week. (buy)
 - 3) It.....heavily on Sunday. (rain)
 - 4) He..... a new mobile next week. (buy)
 - 5) Krupa.....at present. (cook)
 - 6) Look, the boys.....monkeys. (tease)
 - 7) I.....already.....my taxes. (pay)

Que.4(B) Complete the following sentences by using the appropriate Model verbs given in brackets. (07)
(Shall, will, should, would, can, could)

- 1) He.....go to Ahmedabad tomorrow. (Shall, Will)
- 2) We.....reach in time at any cost. (Shall, Will)
- 3) Children.....obey their parents. (Should, Would)
- 4) You.....not give mobile to kids. (Should, Would)
- 5) Till last year I.....read without glasses but Inot read now. (Can, Could)
- 6)I go now, please? (May, Can)
- 7)God fulfil all your wish. (May, Might)

Que.5(A) Read the following paragraph and answer the questions given below. (07)

When Brahma disappeared, Ved Vyas meditated upon Lord Ganesha. Lord Ganesha appeared and Ved Vyas paid his respects and explained, “O Ganesha! I have conceived the Mahabharat in my mind and I request you to write it as I dictate. “Lord Ganesha agreed to do so, but on one condition, “I shall be your scribe if I do not have to stop even for a moment while writing.”

Ved Vyas agreed, and added, “I ask that you do not write any verse without understanding it first.” Lord Ganesha agreed. And so Ved Vyas commenced the great task of instantly composing Sanskrit sloks while lord Ganesha penned them down. In between Ved Vyas composed difficult sloks which required even the highly intelligent Lord Ganesha to pause and understand their meaning. During these brief pauses, Ved Vyas would get enough time to think and compose other sloks. In three years, Ved Vyas composed the epic Mahabharat which contains 100000 sloks.

➤ Questions:

- 1) When Brahma disappeared whom did Ved Vyas meditate?
- 2) Did Ganesha appeared? Before Ved Vyas?
- 3) What did Ved Vyas tell Ganesha?
- 4) On what condition did Ganesha agreed to write?
- 5) What condition did Ved Vyas laid down to Lord Ganesha?
- 6) Why did Ved Vyas compose difficult sloks in between?
- 7) In how many years did Ved Vyas composed the epic Mahabharat? How many sloks does it contains.?

Que.5(B) Write an application. (Any One) (07)

- 1) For the post of Lab-Technician to the Director, Agriculture university, Junagadh.
- 2) Write an application to Farm manager, Varam Bagh, Mangrol regarding join in internship program.
